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Newsletter 

Well, what a great year we have had.  We hope everyone has enjoyed 
attending all the sessions provided. 
 

       
In July, we held our first summer fun day and we hope all that attended 
enjoyed themselves, we certainly did even though it was a lot of hard 
work!!!  Although we didn’t make a lot of profit we did make a little and 
some of the items we bought can and will be used in the future at our 
events. 
 
We are hoping to keep providing more events in the future and with that 
in mind, we would like to let you know that our Christmas party will be on 
Saturday 21st December 2019 at Blyth Cricket & Rugby Club starting at 
7.30pm.  Tickets cost £3.00 each and are available from Danielle.  There 
are also raffle tickets available at 50p a strip, these can be purchased 
from Danielle now or on the night of the party. 
At the moment we are sending out letters to companies asking for some 
donations for a Xmas Raffle, at the moment we have been promised 2 
M&S vouchers, a voucher for the Commissioners Quay and a voucher 
for afternoon tea, hopefully we will be getting some more prizes.  If you 
would like to donate a prize for this raffle, whether it be big or small, 
everything is appreciated. 
 
As part of our fundraising we thought it would be a good idea to help 
some of the other charities in the Blyth Valley area.  We have recently 
been helping with the Red Box Project and with Blyth Food Bank, we 
have attached a poster regarding the Food Bank with this newsletter. 
 
On another matter, all parents/guardians are asked to remind the bus 
users that they should always wear their seatbelts when on the bus or 
unfortunately we will have to issue them with a yellow card.  
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We have some exciting ideas for next year and we would like to know 
your opinion on what we have planned. 
 
We would like to hold the following events: 
 
Easter - Prom 
 
Summer - Fair/Fun day 
 
Halloween - Disco/Fancy dress party 
 
Xmas – Party 
 
If you have any other suggestions or would like to help with any of these 
please let Danielle or Trish know, we can be contacted at the Stanley 
Street office or via email. 
 
daniellejackson@bvdfhomecare.co.uk 
trishfleming@bvdfhomecare.co.uk 
 
Don’t forget to check out our page on Facebook or on the website 
https://www.bvdfhomecare.co.uk, where there is always up to date 
information about what is happening. 
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